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Rory Training
Rory is a learning resource for primary school aged children affected by parental drinking.

It is based on the Rory story book which tells the story of a dog that is confused and upset by his owner Fred’s unpredictable behaviour. His life improves when he confides in his friend Felix who explains that Fred is behaving this way because he drinks too much alcohol. Rory helps to build resilience and protective factors in children and encourages the exploration of emotions and the importance of relationships and asking for help.
Aims of Rory Training: 

· Encourage children to talk to an adult they can trust.
· Help children to feel compassion and empathy towards other children who may have a difficult home life.

· Help children who are affected by a problem drinking parent feel less confused or guilty about what is happening.

On Completing Training Learners Will:

· Have enhanced awareness and understanding of the problems caused by alcohol in Scotland. 

· Have greater awareness of the impacts of harmful parental drinking on children.

· Be better able to identify children who are or may be affected by parental drinking and are more confident to manage disclosure about parents drinking. 

Angus Alcohol and Drugs Partnership have commissioned Alcohol Focus Scotland, who developed the Rory resource, to train primary teachers in Angus in its use. If you would like to be trained to use the resource in your school you would be required to attend 2 twilight training sessions. Ideally 2 teachers from each school will be trained but if this is not feasible please still apply stating the reason for this. It is expected following the training that you will share your training with colleagues throughout your school so that the whole school can benefit from the resource pack that you will receive following your training.
26 teachers were trained in the use of Rory in Angus in 2016. 89% of those rated the course as excellent with 11% rating it as good.

Here are some of the comments they made about the training:

“Very informative, resources provided so that they can be used immediately in school”

“Excellent CPD, good discussions and information to use in your setting. Good resources”

“Excellent delivery, super resources”

“Very helpful and informative sessions. Resources look great and should help many pupils deal/share with issues they are facing”

Places are limited to 20 so if you would like to apply for this training opportunity please e-mail Angus ADP at AngusADP@angus.gov.uk stating your name, job title, school and whether it is Round 1 or 2 dates that you would prefer to attend. For further information please contact Angus ADP on 01307 476492.

Round 1 Training Dates Are:

· Tuesday 25th April 2017, 4.30pm – 6.30pm at Room A, Bruce House, Arbroath

· Tuesday 2nd of May 2017, 4.30pm – 6.30pm at Tayside Council on Alcohol, 22-24 Catherine Street, Arbroath
Round 2 Training Dates Are: 
· TBC for March 2018, dates will be circulated in due course.
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